CLOSING

In accordance with government decisions, the museum is closed
from October 30.

These measures, covering a period of 4 weeks, will therefore
lead us to the usual winter closure. We therefore give you an
appointment from February 15, 2021 for the reopening of the
museum.

While waiting to have the pleasure of welcoming you back to
the site, we wish you good luck, take care of yourself.

We sincerely thank you for your understanding.

We remain at your disposal for any further information.
-by email: contact@fortdeleveau.fr

-by phone: 07.69.06.38.28


http://fortdeleveau.fr/en/2020/11/04/closing-2/

